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MILITARY STANDARD

INSPECTION PROCEDURE FOR
DETERMINING THE MAGNETIC PERMEABILITY

OF NROUGHT AUSTENITIC STEEL

MIL-STD-288, dated 26 July 1956, is hereby canceled. Future inspection
procedures for determining the magnetic permeability of wrought austenitic
steel will be in accordance with DOD-STD-2142.

(Copies of specifications, standards, handbooks, drawings, and publications
required by contractors in connection with specific acquisition functions should
be obtained from the contracting activity or as directed by the contracting
activity.)
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